Letters from the Director of British Weather Office entitled: “Whaling Ships”, 25.6.51; “Reports
from whaling ships”, 14.7.51; “Weather Reports to and from Whaling Ships”, 12.0.51;
“Photographic Reproduction of Tables”, 13.9.51; “Whale Factory Ship — Thorshammer”,
20.10.51; “Message Pads”, 25.10.51; “Microfilming of ships’ logbook”, 17.3.52. With other
correspondences regarding.

Letters from the Officer in Charge of the Weather Office entitled “Antarctic Weather Service
1951 — 19527, 9.7.51; “Weather Reports from Antarctic Whalers”, 13.9.51 + List of Whalers,
Codes, Addresses etc. + List of Addresses of Whale Factory Ships. With other correspondences
regarding.

Synoptic chart for Southern ocean.

Letters from the Port Meteorological Officer entitled: “Weather Service for Antarctic Shipping
1951-527, 3.10.51; “Whaling factory ship *Abraham Larsen’”, 20.10.51; “Awards to Ships —
Whale Factory Ships”, 17.10.51; “Antarctic Whalers — Codes”, 9.11.51; “Letters of Thanks —
Whale Factory Ships”, 9.11.51; “Whale Factory Ships ‘Thorshammer’ and ‘Abraham Larsen’”,
16.11.51; “Whale Factory Ship ‘Slava’”, 19.11.51; “Weather Reports from Antarctic”, 6.12.51,
“Observations from M/T “Thornsholm’”, 11.12.51; “Name plate for the ‘Willem Barendsz’”,
9.1.52; “Whale Factory Ship ‘Southern Harvester’”, 9.3.52; “Extracts from ships’ deck log
books”, 9.4.52; “Weather Reports from Norwegian Factory Ships”, 4.7.52; “Particulars of
weather forecasts etc. available for ships in the Antarctic, 1952-53”, 1.7.52. With other
correspondences regarding.

Charts with particulars of weather forecasts etc. available for ships operating in the Antarctic
1951 - 1952.

Codes of position for Norwegian whaling factory ships, 16.10.51.

Ship Weather Reports: ‘Thorsholm’, November and December 1951 + ‘Balaena’, 1950-51
whaling season.

Table of rainfall measured from Thorsholm, Pelagos, Antarctic, Baleana, Kosmos, Sir J.C. Ross,
Suderoy, Thorshavet, Willem Barendsz.

Letter from Captain 1.J. Klyn of the “Willem Barendsz’ entitled “Barograph charts from the
‘Willem Barendsz’ Antarctic whaling season 1951-1952", 26.3.52.

Letter from E.W. Timcke (Actg. Director: Dept. of Interior, Australia) entitled “Reports from
Whaling Ships: Broadcast from ZSP7”, 25.3.52.



